    Executive office,     Utah
Great Salt Lake City, Nov 26, 1851
Sir
I have the honor to acknowledge the receipt of the ten volumes "Code of Laws 1851" sent by you in compliance with the Laws of Iowa to this office for use of this Territory.
The Vol:  Session Laws 1851 and 1 copy each "Trails and River Journals" have not arrived.
Hoping that the time may soon arrive when I shall be enabled to reciprocate similar favors.
I remain
Yours most respectfully


Governor of Utah Territory

Hon. Geo. W. McCleary
Sec.y  of State
Iowa City
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